





Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am writing to tell you about the Kingsquad club which runs in school.

Kingsquad is on a **Tuesday** from **3.25-4:15pm** and is for children in school years **3 to 6**. It is a Christian club which is organised and resourced by the Family Trust.

The club consists of a variety of activities, which include games, bible stories, quizzes and craft all of which relate to the particular theme for the week.

If your child would like to come along to Kingsquad please complete and return the attached form asap.

If you would like to know more about Kingsquad or the work of the Family Trust, please contact us at our office on 01622 577960 or <a href="mailto:admin@familytrust.org.uk">admin@familytrust.org.uk</a>.

Yours sincerely,

**Denise Ince** 

Kingsquad Team